
 

Our Harvest Drive will begin on October 21 and run through November 8. 

We will be helping and feeding 200 local families this year for the holidays! Please send in 
any canned or dry goods with your child to be dropped off in their First Period class. 
 
Although ALL canned and dry goods are accepted and appreciated, we are also focusing on a 
few critical needs items such as: canned gravy/packets, canned soup and canned tuna/meat. 
We would also like to include a Publix gift card for each family to purchase a turkey/cold 
food items. If you would like to contribute, please go to the EStore to make your donation. 
 

Please help our Harvest Drive again this year! Your kindness and generosity are always 
appreciated!! 

 

 

CANNED VEGETABLES PEANUT BUTTER 
CANNED SWEET POTATOES JELLY – In plastic jars 

***CANNED GRAVY or packets STUFFING 
CANNED CRANBERRIES NAPKINS 

CANNED FRUIT ALUMINUM FOIL 
***CANNED SOUP SHAMPOO 

PANCAKE MIX DISH SOAP 
PANCAKE SYRUP ***CANNED TUNA OR MEAT 

CEREAL/OATMEAL LARGE TOOTHPASTE 
PASTA / RICE / MAC & CHEESE LAUNDRY DETERGENT 

CANNED SPAGHETTI SAUCE SOAP/BODY WASH 
COOKIES JUICE 

No Glass Please 
Please visit our website for more information at www.harvestdriveflorida.com 

**Denotes Critical Need Items** 

 

 

http://www.harvestdriveflorida.com/

